
A note from Mrs Rasen

Scholastic International Book Club

Book Week Schedule

Dear Friends, 
We are preparing ourselves for Book Week which will begin next 
Monday. We have many activities planned despite COVID. 
Unfortunately, our annual Book Swap has been cancelled for this 
year. That said, we will still have our Reading in Strange Places
Photo Gallery as well as reading BINGO on offer. As always, if you 
have a question, please email me:  gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no
Happy reading, Mrs Rasen

Week 14

New books in our library

Tuesday Wednesday Friday
PYP

Pyjama Day
Come dressed in 

your favourite PJs. 
Bring a pillow or 

teddy.  

MYP
Drop Everything 

and Read
Make sure you 
have a reading 
book with you! 

ALL SCHOOL
Dress Up Day

Dress up as your 
favourite book 
character or 
graphic novel 
character.


